
Long, Kevin@Waterboards

From: Riddle, Diane@Waterboards
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 12:38 PM
To: Long, Kevin@Waterboards
Cc: Worth, Daniel@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Memo on Low-Level Outlets Usage
Attachments: Memo on LLO usage _Regional Engr 06_30_15.pdf

 
 
s
 
From: Kiteck, Elizabeth [mailto:ekiteck@usbr.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 1:02 PM 
To: Miller, Aaron@DWR; Amanda Bahls; Chu, Andy@DWR; Barbara.Byrne@noaa.gov; Carolyn Bragg; Carr, 
Chris@Waterboards; Hidalgo, Christina R SPK; Craig_Anderson@fws.gov; Yamanaka, Dan@DWR; Worth, 
Daniel@Waterboards; Hilts, Derek@FWS; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Giudice, Domenic@Wildlife; Donna Garcia; 
Linander, Duane@Wildlife; ekiteck@usbr.gov; Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov; Edwards, James@DWR; Jessica Andrieux; 
jhannon@usbr.gov; John Hutchings; John_Wikert@fws.gov; Julie Zimmerman; Kundargi, Kenneth@Wildlife; Kristin White; 
Lindsay, Larry@Waterboards; Lee Mao; Li-Ming.He@noaa.gov; Catherine Blackwell; Palmer, Michele@usbr.gov; Ford, 
John@DWR; Monica Gutierrez; Brantley, Patricia@Wildlife; pfujitani@usbr.gov; rfield@usbr.gov; Reed, Ronda@noaa; 
Heyne, Tim@Wildlife; Pettit, Tracy@DWR; George, Michael@Waterboards; dvanrijn@usbr.gov 
Subject: Memo on Low-Level Outlets Usage 
 
Hello SOG members, 
 
Attached please find a memo from our Regional Engineeer, Steve Melavic, on the usage of the New Melones 
low-level outlets. We do not plan on operating the low-level outlets at New Melones at water surface elevations 
exceeding 808 feet (storage approx. 300,000 ac-ft). 
 
Liz 




